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Coverage of OTC COVID-19 test kits through pharmacy 

benefits 

As we communicated previously, the federal government's requirement for health 

plans and self-insured employers to cover the costs for FDA authorized over-the-

counter (OTC) COVID-19 tests began January 15, 2022. We are pleased to inform 

you of our plan to work with our clients to ensure coverage of these test kits for our 

members, through pharmacy benefits.  FULL ARTICLE 

 

https://media.whatcounts.com/ibc_ahnj/Market_Edge/2022/January/CovidOTCtestBROKER.html


 

Opt-in to AmeriHealth Broker Wire 

This is an opt-in communication channel for urgent alerts that will be 

distributed via text message. The goal of Broker Wire is to distribute 

critical updates to the right audience as soon as possible. 

Please be sure you have your license number available when you opt-in. 
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